
 

Join Fellow Constituents in Participating 
in a Unique Budget-Related Forum 

One of my major priorities as Assembly Speaker is to 
promote a more open and transparent process regarding 
California's budget. That is why I am extending an 
invitation to you to participate with Assembly Budget 
Committee Chair Bob Blumenfield, Speaker pro Tem Fiona 
Ma and Members of the Assembly Budget Committee in a 
Los Angeles-area forum on the governor's proposed 
budget. The decisions that lay ahead will impact our 
community as well as the entire state, so I want to make 
sure that you have a real understanding of the choices we 
face and that I have a strong sense of your priorities. 

You are invited to participate in the forum either in person 
or through the live webcast. 

Friday, May 7th, 2010 at 4 P.M.  

ONE generation Senior Enrichment Center 
18255 Victory Blvd. 
Reseda, CA 91335 

The live website address is: http://www.asmdc.org/issues/budget/. 

Please RSVP by clicking here: 

 

or call (213) 620-2082. 

This budget forum has been designed for you: so you will get an opportunity to learn how 
the state budget is constructed, what, if any flexibility there is in allocating finite state 
resources and listening to the decisions you would like us to make regarding the Governor's 
state budget proposals.  

This is an unprecedented opportunity for you to be engaged in the state budget process. I 
hope you will join me in this endeavor! If you are unable to participate on Friday, feel free 
to check the website for additional forum dates and times. 

Sincerely, 

 
Speaker John A. Pérez 
District 46 

http://asmdc.org/issues/budget/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=598:may-7th-2010-los-angeles&catid=25:upcoming-forums&Itemid=270?utm_source=email&utm_medium=eAlert&utm_campaign=SpeakerJPerez_BudgetForums



